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1. What services are included? 
 

Management of the disposal of household and commercial waste in the borough 

2. The EIT Project Team’s overall aim / objectives in doing this work is: 
 

To identify options for future strategy/policy/service provision that will deliver efficiency 
savings and sustain/improve high quality outcomes for SBC residents and businesses. 

 

3. Expected duration of enquiry? What are the key milestones? 
 

Review Phase: July 2011 –  October 2011 
Reporting Phase: October 2011 – February 2012 (to tie-in with reporting timescales on 
the CFYA EIT Review) 
 

• Consideration of Scope by Select Committee – 18th July 2011 

• Baseline/challenge and options analysis stages - information on relevant issues and 
future options to Select Committee – 12th September 2011 

• Final Report to Select Committee – 24th October 2011 

• Submission to Cabinet – 9th February 2012 
 

4. In addition to analysis and benchmarking costs, performance, assets etc, what 
other processes are likely to be required to inform the review? (e.g. site visits; 
observations; face-to-face questioning, telephones survey, written 
questionnaire, co-option of expert witnesses etc).  

 
No applicable processes required. 
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5. How will key partners and/or the public be involved and at what stages?  
 

The key partners on this EIT Review are the other Tees Valley local authorities, who will 
be informed of progress and will be invited to comment through regular waste 
management liaison meetings. 

 

6. Please give an initial indication how transformation will enable efficiencies 
and improvements to be delivered by this EIT review? 

 
Transformation of this service is unlikely in the short to medium term as the service is 
part of a 20-year Joint Tees Valley Waste Management Agreement, currently in Year 
11. There are strategic decisions to be taken over the next few years which could lead 
to transformation and will certainly have major financial implications for Stockton-on-
Tees and the other Tees Valley local authorities for the next 20+ years. 
 

 


